
Student Spotlight! 
 

 

This month’s student in the spotlight is: 

 

 

Sarah Smith 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations Sarah on the excellent 

work you did on your science project 

this month! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates for February 
 

 

February 6th – National Spelling Bee 

Try Outs 

February 14th – Valentine’s Day    

Party! 

February 21st – Parent-Teacher 

Conference at 6pm in the Auditorium 

February 29th – Class Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

Have any questions? Ask Ms. Rodriguez! 

 

 

 
 

 

E-mail: msrodriguez@schoolemail.edu 

Cell Phone: (***)-***-**** 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Link 

Your connection to the growth and 

learning in our classroom! 
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Reminders 

 

Top 5 Rules in Our Classroom Space: 

 

1. Show respect for yourself and one 

another 

2. Always ask questions if you do not 

understand 

3. Try your best 

4. Never give up 

5. We are all a team working together 

 

 

 

***Do you have another suggestion? Let 

Ms. Rodriguez know!*** 

 

 

 

Things You Can Do At Home To Help 

Your Child At School:  

 

 Read to your child and have them to 

read to you. 

 

 Ask your child about school and take 

an interest in what they are 

learning. 

 

 Make sure they get enough sleep. 

 

 Set limits on the amount of 

television they watch. 

 

 

 

 

Fieldtrip to the Zoo next Month! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Please remember to send back the 

signed permission form and payment 

with your child.  Our trip to the zoo 

will be a lot of fun, and we are all 

excited for it! 

 

 

Cost: $3.00 per child 

Location: Philadelphia Zoo 

Time: 8am-4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Student Corner 

 

Here are two of our very own 

classmate’s poems that we worked 

on in January: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Want to send out something in next 

month’s newsletter? 

 

Send it in with your child or e-mail 

Ms. Rodriguez! 

 

Remember, this is OUR classroom and 

OUR newsletter! 


